
   

 

December 1, 2023 
 

Upcoming Schedule Changes 

Dear Lynden Transport customer, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to make you aware of changes in our 

schedule. 

The services scheduled to depart Fife/Tacoma the weeks surrounding Christmas are as 

follows: 

 Our Lynden Transport Fife, WA service center will be closed on Monday, December 

25 for the Christmas holiday. It will reopen Tuesday, December 26 for normal 

operations. Our Alaska service centers will remain open with limited operations. 

 There will be one ship sailing on Wednesday for the weeks of December 25th, 

January 1st, and January 8th. Cargo cutoff will remain 5:00 pm Wednesday. These 

sailings will have the ability to move 53’ long and 102” wide semi-trailers and semi-

trailer rolling equipment, so please plan your shipments accordingly to avoid delay. 

There will be very limited container ship services on Friday during these three weeks, 

so please plan on drive on/drive off service for the Wednesday sailing only. The sailing 

schedule will return back to normal beginning the week of January 15th.  

 QuickTrans will keep operating on its normal schedule, departing Tuesday, December 

26 and Friday, December 29. 

Additionally, the Lynden Transport Fife, WA service center will be closed on Monday, January 

1 for the New Year's holiday. It will reopen Tuesday, January 2 for normal operations. 

We appreciate you as a customer and wish you a wonderful holiday season. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call your local sales representative or your local service center. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lynden Transport 

  

 

 

 
Our mailing address is: 

Lynden Transport ꞏ PO Box 3725 ꞏ Seattle, WA 98124-3725 ꞏ USA 

https://www.lynden.com/ltia 
  

 


